
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 17, 1998 

 

 

Mr. John A. McVickar 

PO Box 305 

Cayucos, CA  93430 

 

Dear Mr. McVickar: 

 

This letter is in follow up to our June 17, 1998 telephone conversation.  Enclosed pleased find copies 

of the documents you provided to the Review Board from your personal papers.  As we agreed, 

photocopies from your personal Department of State records and the originals of affidavits you 

provided to the Board will be included in your interview file here at the Review Board and be 

transmitted with our records to the National Archives and Records Administration at College Park, 

Maryland for inclusion in the JFK Collection after October 1998.  The Board retained your copies of 

the following records:  Office of Security file, Administrative Complaint to the Deparment of State 

and related correspondence, November 1976 Petition to Congress, and copies of Privacy Act requests. 

 We are returning the copies of your Department of State Medical Records from 1961-1968. 

 

We appreciate the donation of your personal papers to the Board and the JFK Collection and your 

help in clarifying the historical record.  Should you have any questions or come across any 

information which may be of help, please do not hesitate to contact me by calling (collect).  Thank 

you again for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

K. Michelle Combs 

Associate Director for  

Research and Review 


